
 
From: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>  
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2007 8:54 AM 
To: Schultz, Keith 
Cc: Ong, Peter <NHTSA> 
Subject: RE: PE07-025 Due Date 
 
Hi Keith,  
 
GM’s request for an extension of the due date to July 27, 2007 is granted.  If GM is able to 
provide a partial response by the original due date it would be most helpful (particularly for the 
counts and copies of complaints, field reports and warranty claims).     
Regards, 
 
Tom Cooper 
Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division  
Office of Defects Investigation 
 

 
From: Schultz, Keith 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2007 3:49 PM 
To: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> 
Subject: PE07-025 Due Date 
 
 
Tom,  
 
This message is a follow-up to our telephone conversation today regarding the due date for the 
subject Information Request (IR) investigation.  
 
The original due date for this investigation was June 29, 2007.  GM is requesting a due date 
extension because of workload requirements for this IR.  Per our conversation, we agreed the 
new due date will be Friday, July 27, 2007.  
 
Please respond back to me with your concurrence or if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Keith S. Schultz  
GM Product Investigations  
 


